
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

          April 2022 News 
 

Dear Friends and Family,                                                                                                        
         In mid-February, Becca and Reese left for the States to support Becca’s mum and dad as 
         Becca’s dad battled a life-threatening case of Covid. The Lord graciously spared her      
         father’s life and he is now back to preaching the Gospel. While they were gone, several  
         others filled in to fill ministry needs. It was a blessing to see people step in and serve.  
         The mask requirements have been lifted here and hopefully are behind us for good now. 
         Youth groups have been going well with new children coming along, most of whom do  
         not know the Lord. Our men’s breakfast/prayer meeting has been going well with a  
         record number of attendees in February. We also baptised three people and look forward       
         to seeing continued growth in these believers. Please pray for a special youth activity and 
         senior’s outreach we will have in the coming weeks. Please also pray for me as I do a 
         funeral for a woman who attended our church many years ago. The majority of her  
         family are not Christians. 

            
         (Three people were baptized in March)  (Becca and Reese visited Bec’s mom and dad)    
         Thank you very much for your gracious giving and faithful prayer support.  
         With love and prayers, 

 Kelly, Becca, Clarisse & Bryce Gilliam 
 

Email: knbinaustralia@yahoo.com 
Cell: 61421171798 


